
 
 

ATTENTION CV UNIT OWNERS:  

 

Palm Beach County Staff has removed, “for further review”, the La 

Quinta acquisition proposal from the agenda of the 3/11 meeting of 

the Palm Beach County Commissioners.  

 

The bus service to/from the 3/11 BCC meeting has been cancelled.  

 

This proposal may be put on the agenda of the Commissioner’s 3/18 

workshop session. If this happens, UCO will provide bus service to 

this meeting. Please watch for updates from UCO on developments.  

 

For those who are already on the bus list for the 3/11 meeting, UCO 

will keep this list in case of a 3/18 BCC meeting. CV unit owners who 

would like to reserve a seat on the “just in case” 3/18 bus list can 

send an email to UCOMAINTENANCE@GMAIL.COM. Departure 

time/place would be the same: 8:00 AM from the CV Clubhouse. Start 

time and place for the 3/18 meeting would also be the same: 9:30 A.M. 

6TH FLOOR, GOVERNMENTAL CENTER, 301 N. OLIVE AVENUE, 

WEST PALM BEACH. 

 

We apologize for any confusion about this. UCO is keeping a close 

eye on this matter, and we will get information out to the Community 

as we receive it.  
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